
May 21, 2018 

Cody Yazzie 
Michigan DEQ 
7953 Adobe Rd. 
Kalamazoo, Ml 49009-5025 

Mr. Yazzie, 

On 5/21/18 we received a violation notice from you saying we reported a voe emission limit higher than 
the voe emission limit in the permit. I tried to fill out the MAERS report on-line and must have done it 
wrong. When we got our permit to install, we used numbers from someone else's dryer that dries down 
similar product. I think their dryer is way bigger than ours so the numbers did not add up right. I found it 
very confusing trying to transfer the information form the papers I had to the MAERS system online. 

Here are the hours and pounds we ran this year ..... 

1/16/18 2 hrs 12,000lbs 

1/26/18 2 hrs 12,000lbs 

2/15/18 3 hrs 18,000lbs -

2/16/18 1 hr 6,000lbs 
RECEIVED 

4/18/18 4 hrs 24,000lbs MAY 2 4 2018 

4/30/18 4 hrs 24,000lbs A OD-KALAMAZOO 

5/1/18 6 hrs 36,000lbs 

5/2/18 6 hrs 36,000lbs 

I will hang a calendar by the dryer and write down how many hours we ran when we run it. 

Dan Raak 
General Manager 
Standing Rock Farm, Inc. 


